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Thank you for your letter of 24 April about the debate on Palestinian children in Israeli 
military detention.

I will ensure that my letter, with reference MIN/117338/2018, is placed in the House of 
Commons library.

THE RT HON. ALISTAIR BURT MP 
Minister of State for the Middle East and North Africa


